Coenraad Potgieter PO Box 187 Durbanville 7551 24 November 2019

Mr HC Jacobs President – SASSCO Vice President - ASSF 17 Calendon River Vanderbijlpark

Dear Mr Jacobs,

LETTER OF THANKS AND APPRECIATION - AFRICAN SHOOTING CHAMPIONSHIPS 2019

On behalf of myself and the Clay Target Shooting Team, I would like to convey our deepest gratitude for the opportunity to attend the African Shooting Championships. Our attendance at this prestigious event would have been far less comfortable and not as enjoyable if it were not for your personal support and the financial support of SASSCO, as secured by you.

Please also extend our thanks to both your Secretary and Management Committee for their support and efforts.

The African Shooting Championships was a fantastic learning for all of us, both in terms of planning and execution. There are many learnings that will put us in good stead for the future.

I look forward to the next cycle where we can not only put these learnings to good use, but excel at the next African Shooting Championships so that we can be assured of a quota place.

As I was travelling back to South Africa I was reflecting upon how fortunate we are in having a President such as yourself who has already pledged not only his personal support for us in the next cycle, but also financial support from SASSCO.

I am extremely proud to be part of the wider South African team; specifically given that a quota place was awarded to South Africa. In addition, the camaraderie that I experienced across the wider team, despite us having only met, was another proud moment. None of this would have been achieved without your excellent leadership.

As you pointed out in Algeria, our Clay Target team is hungry to achieve a quota place. Given how close Neels Bornman got it shows that we are on the brink of success. I am looking forward to working with you to ensure that we achieve this goal in the next cycle.

Yours Sincerely,

C Potgieter

National Olympic Coach